
 

Altar flowers are given in loving memory of 
Paul Fernandez (7 years) from Myrna. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of Carol Landis 
from her husband Daryl. 

 

Altar flowers are given in honor of 
Brigitte & Steve Glaser’s 
55th wedding anniversary. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of 
Richard, Sharon, Pauline, & Mahase 

from Shirley Stark. 

 

Weekly Announcements for 
Sunday, April 27, 2025 

 
 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE for NEWS 
 

LYDIA GUILD will be meeting on Monday, April 
28 at 6:30 pm in the lounge. All women of SJL 
are welcome to join us as we hear from Carol 

Sweebe with a program entitled  
“Threads of My Tapestry" 

Our lives are like a tapestry--we can only see the messy 
underside filled with trials and tragedies. But there is 

someone we can trust to weave those threads together to 
create a beautiful picture of our life. 

 
The Rite of CONFIRMATION will be taking 

place next Sunday, May 4 during the 10:45 am 
service.  Join us as these 8th graders profess 

their faith in front of the congregation.  
 
 

SAVE THE DATES for VBS 
"Magnified!" is coming to St. John's Mon., June 9- Thurs., 

June 12.  The fun begins with family meals at 5:30pm 
followed by the VBS program from 6:00-8:00pm.  Registration 

will begin after Easter. 
The first meeting for all volunteers who want to help at VBS 

will be on Tuesday, April 29 at 6pm in the lounge. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS for the upcoming 
VOTER’S MEETING on Sunday, May 19 at 2pm  

in the lounge.  The 2025-26 budget proposal will be 
presented & voted on as well as a host of elections 

for board positions. 
 

Prayer Request as of 4-25-25: 
• All who face illness of any kind, including Stephanie, Jerry, Roger, 

Doreen, Joyce, Pat, Helen, Elaine, Matt, Fred, Betty, Debbie,, & 
Mark.  

• Submitting Prayer Requests: 
1. stop in the church office on Monday-Thursday from 8 to 4 to 

add your request to the paper listing. 
2. use the link on our website called “Prayer Request” and 

complete the form; an email is sent to Pastor Parsons.  
3. email Ann Tolly to get added to the “prayer chain” which she 

distributes via email to individuals who have elected to be in 
her prayer group, anntolly@charter.net    

 
The Visitation Team is asking for your prayers and encouragement 

for our members who are in facilities or on our home visitation 
roster. If you would like to encourage our shut ins with cards 

please speak with Linda Bebeau or put a request in mailbox C194 
and a list will be supplied to you! 
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